
       To the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors: 

 

                  Please rescind CCAO for the good of the county in this 

horrendous drought.  There was never a valid EIR to 

prove that results of CCAO would 

 

NOT adversely affect our county's ecological balance, particularly during 

this record drought. Please save Mendocino County the expense of a ballot 

measure 

 

which is sure to ensue if CCAO is NOT rescinded. 

 

                  The simple solution is to rescind CCAO on September 14, 

and assure county residents that the supervisors will 

 

demand EIR's for any and all future cannabis proposals. 

 

 

         Sincerely, Nancy Wallace Nelson, Mendocino 

 


